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ANNAPOLIS DISTRICT UNITED METHODIST MEN 

Annapolis District UMM Executive Board Meeting – Feb. 8, 2021 6:30 pm – 7:00 pm 
Attendees:  Morgan Smith, Robert Smith, Jr., Ken Brooks, Sr., Dale Anderson, Curtis Warren, Alphonso Sharp, Richard 
Campbell 

Morgan said the purpose of the meeting tonight is to finalize the Feb 13, 2021 program.  The discussion regarding the 
Mission/Vision/Smart Goals/Values will be a topic for a future meeting. In the meantime, he encourage all board 
members who have not provided this information to sent it to Richard and he will prepare the documents for Morgan’s 
review.   

Ken Brooks opened the meeting with prayer 

Morgan read the Feb 1, 2021 Meeting Minutes he prepared for the tonight.  

Morgan asked if there are any objections.   If none then the Meeting Minutes are approved as read.  No objections.  

Morgan reported that Johnny Walker of the Central MD District, and a member of the BWC UMM Communications 
Team prepared the program order for the event and Minister Charlotte Green of Chews Memorial UMC, Harwood, MD 
designed the final program. Minister Green’s final program has been posted on the web – www.bwcumm.org/meet  The 
body approved program.   However, Ken requested that the church city, “Lothian” be added to Rev Haden’s Church so it 
is not confused with the other Mt. Zion UMCs in our District. Morgan will address the concern with Minister Green.   
Richard will correct the web page.   

Richard asked for a list of the order of the songs to be sung by “In His GRIP,” for the preparation of the slides.  Morgan 
said he will take care of it.   

Richard reported that as of today only seven (7) men have registered for the event.    

Robert asked for a way to send text information about this event.   Richard suggested sending a text message as follows:  
“Annapolis District UMM Annual Meeting – go to www.bwcumm.org/meet .”  Richard will also send Robert a link 
(http://eepurl.com/hpv7Bz )  to the email sent out today to all the UMM and Churches in the Annapolis District 
promoting this event.  You can use this link to include in a text message.    

Robert Smith closed the meeting out in prayer.   

Respectively Submitted,  

 

Richard K Campbell 
Past President, Annapolis District UMM 
2/8/2021 

http://www.bwcumm.org/meet
http://eepurl.com/hpv7Bz

